

News from Cumnor School

Autumn Term Number 2

13th September 2019

Dear Parents.

We've had a lovely first full week and everyone has settled back into the daily routine. The sunshine has helped!

After School Clubs

Thank you for completing your requests for our range of after school clubs. All places have now been allocated and clubs start next week. There are still places available on the Athletics club which runs on a Thursday. This will now be open to children in Year 2 as well. If your child is interested, please let the office know as soon as possible.

Shop at Aldi and you could help the school win £20,000!

From 6 September to 3 November, when you spend £30 in any Aldi store, you'll receive a special Team GB athlete sticker to send in to school. When we have collected 300 stickers, we will receive a school sports kit, and be entered into our prize draw to win one of twenty £20,000 cash prizes! There will be a collection box in the school entrance from Monday. Could you consider doing a weekly shop at Aldi to get a sticker and help us to win?

From Your PTA

Welcome back! We hope you all had a really lovely summer holiday and are settling in well to the new school year. Please check the PTA notice board at the bottom of the tower by the school's main entrance for information about upcoming events, as well as any PTA notices and contacts. You will see we already have a few events to add to your calendar! You can also join us on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/Cumnor-Primary-School-PTA-2303883376352068/

The Parent Teacher Association (PTA) is an organisation of parents and staff. Its role is to encourage closer links between home and school through fundraising and running events that provide an opportunity for parents, staff and pupils to get together and have fun! All parents/carers and teachers are automatically members of the PTA. Our PTA Committee currently consists of a Chair, Treasurer, Secretary and several General Committee Members. There is one parent liaison for each class, from Reception through Year 6. If you are interested in joining the committee or helping out at any of our events, we would love to hear from you!

A **Second Hand Uniform Sale** will be held in the school hall: <u>after school</u> 3 - 3:30pm on Tues Sept 24th and <u>before school</u> 8:35 - 9am Wed Sept 25th. All items are just £1 each, so do come grab yourself a bargain and an extra jumper or two!

Our first big social event of the year will be the **School Disco on Friday Oct 4**th with KS1 from 5-6pm and a KS2 from 6:15-7:15pm. There'll be a professional DJ on the decks, pizza, snacks & drinks for sale and an Adult Bar serving a fantastic selection beer and wine. Tickets are £2 per student (adults go free) and include unlimited free squash. Please note that each child must be accompanied by an adult (aged 18+) who will remain in the school & be responsible for them at all times during the disco. KS2 children will not be allowed in to the KS1 disco. Tickets will be on sale at the school gate during the week prior & at the door on the night. We hope to see you there!

Our next AGM will be held in our School Disco Bar Friday October 4th 2019 at 6:15pm. Everyone is welcome. Please join us!

WEEK 3 menus

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Turkey Meatballs	Pasta Bolognese	Roast Gammon	Teriyaki Chicken	Oven Baked Fish
Or	Or	and Yorkshire	with Rice	Finger
Cheese and	Cauliflower and	Pudding	Or	Or
Tomato Pizza	Broccoli Bake	Or	Neapolitan Pasta	Cheese and Onion
		Roast Quorn Fillet		Pinwheel
		with Yorkshire		
		Pudding		

What's my child been doing this week?

Reception	Learning our class routines, introducing synthetic phonics and securing our numbers to 5 and beyond.
Year 1	Counting in 10s, enjoyed the story of Beegu by dressing up as aliens, and making our own maps.
Year 2	Writing accurate sentences, creating art in the style of Andy Warhol and keeping fit in P.E.
Year 3	Typing our St. George and the dragon stories, learning to play E, A, D, G and B on the guitar and running with the rugby ball in P.E.
Year 4	Partitioning and ordering 4-digit numbers, creating a class charter and celebrating Roald Dahl day.
Year 5	Reading, ordering and comparing numbers to one million using evidence from the text to justify predictions and locating places in North and South America.
Year 6	Identifying synonyms and antonyms, using six-figure grid references and exploring balance in gymnastics.

Next week:

Tuesday 17 th September	10.00am	Irock music assembly

Have a lovely weekend,

Ed Read